ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL

APRIL 2019 MEETING CANCELLED
Due to Parish Councils being in a period of Purdah before the Election, a decision has been made to cancel the meeting that was due to take place on Monday 15th April.

A number of Parish Councils have decided to do this as no decisions can be made during the period of Purdah, which finishes on the 3rd May. 

The next APC meeting which will also be the Annual General Meeting will take place on Monday 20th May, 19:15 in the Alfriston War Memorial Hall.

Apologies for any inconvenience. 

Victoria Rutt

Clerk and RFO 
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